
            2021 Class Calendar              

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

P7a are making 2021 calendars for each class to fundraise for our 

P7 leavers hoodies! These will feature an informal class photo, taken 

outdoors in our gardens and will be printed on A4 glossy card, perfect 

for the fridge! 

For just £2 you can have one of these fabulous calendars that have 

been designed by us! The calendars make fabulous gifts for grannies 

and grandpas so you are able to order as many as you wish! Please 

pay via Parent Pay ASAP. If you have more than one child and want 

both class calendars please make sure you have logged ordered them 

on both pupils Parent Pay areas. 

If you are absent on the day the photos are taken, we’re very sorry but 

we cannot retake it because of our tight schedule. 

If you do not wish for your child to be in the photo for any reason, 

please contact the office. 

Thank you for reading! 

Hannah, Adam, Emma, Anna, Andrew and Alex 

P7a 


